
Please support HB 4003 

 

It is appalling to find out that Oregon lags behind Washington and California and often their 

dirty diesel engines are being dumped here to poison us and our children and 

communities.  Oregon can and should do better.  Diesel causes more fatalaties than traffic 

crashes.  Unfortunately, it is at highest concentrations in neighborhoods with more low-income 

and people-of-color residents.   

 

I did not grow up with asthma, but was diagnosed after living in Oregon after about 10 years.  I 

cannot help but think that if Oregon had stricter regulations on emissions that this would not 

have happened. 

 

This bill would help turn some of these things around and needs your support. 

 

Kind regards, Stacey Schroeder 

North Portland Air Quality - 300+ member strong 
 


